

2018 NEWSLETTER

February

UPCOMING DATES

March 11th
Daylight Saving Time
Begins

March 14th & 15th Little Farm

March 17th St Patrick's Day

March 23rd No Stay N Play

March 25th Palm Sunday

March 26th – 30th Spring Break NO SCHOOL

> April 4th & 5th Wacky Day

April 11th & 12th Group Pictures

April 16th & 17th
Week of the Young Child
Parade

April 20th Earth Day

Dear Parents,

Our thoughts and prayers are with all of the families affected by the events that took place in our community this past week.

We are looking forward to sharing special events with your children in the coming months.

Registration 2018 – 2019

If you haven't returned your registration papers and registration fee by now, please do as soon as possible as our registration is open to the public.

Imagination Room

The Kingdom will be opening soon. Thank you to all the volunteers that have helped out setting this fun room up.

Book Fair

Thank you to Millie Henningson, Audra Gay, Jill DeFinis, Sandra Garcia, Megan Beltran, Louise Schendel and Beth Fazio for helping with the success of our book fair. The school received a percentage of the total sales as well as several new books.

The Little Farm

The Little Farm will be coming to Seton Ridge on March 14 & 15! The children always enjoy this special visit and we all look forward to seeing and learning about the animals. The Little Farm costs have gone up and they charge the school a fee of \$7.00 per child. If you would consider making any donation amount we would appreciate the help. Thank you so much for your consideration.

Camp Seton

Pre-Registration for summer camp will be going out the first week of March and formal registration will be due by April 9th. We are so excited to be offering camp again this summer.